
 
 

 
 

 
   

   
 

To:  President Scroggins  
 VP Ali  
From:  VP Mahon  
Re:  Non-contractual reassigned time  

16 June 2020 

In light of this morning’s Cabinet discussion, this is to confirm that the college no longer approve 
non-contractual reassigned time without explicit Cabinet discussion and approval. 


